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Autumn Term Parents Evening  
Tuesday 26th and Wednesday 27th September 

Tuesday 26th 3.20 p.m.—6.00 p.m. & Wednesday 27th 3.20—4.30 p.m. 

How Autumn Term Parents Evening works   
 Parents/carers collect children from school at 3.10 p.m. 

 Parents/carers let into the school from 3.15 p.m. if attending a 3.20 p.m. meeting 
 Gates reopened from 3.30 p.m. for all other appointments 

 Parents/carers move between appointments and wait at chairs outside classes 
 English, Reading, Maths, History, Art books will be available to look at outside classes 

  15 minute timeslots. Teachers to split time between two parents/carers attending. 

PE days for week commencing Monday 25th September: 
Year 1—Monday (Dance) only next week;       Year 2—Tuesday and Friday (Dance);  Year 3—Wednesday and Friday (Dance) 

Year 4—Tuesday and Friday  Year 5—Friday  Year 6—Thursday (8.00 a.m. lesson only) 

School Street introduction and   
Controlled Parking Zone (CPZ) 

Warning to all drivers 
Messages from the council  

1. “Thank you for your email regarding school 

street cameras . Please note, the scheme 

is not yet operational and we will be in 

touch with you and local residents before it 

goes live with more information.” 

This means, the school street camera on the 

corner of Bird in Bush Road near Commercial 

Way is not live at the present but that it is about 

to go live. When it does, fines will be sent out if 

you drive into this area between 8.00—9.00 a.m. 

and 3.00—4.00 p.m. Monday—Friday 

2. The Controlled Parking Zone (CPZ) is planned 

to go-live by 2 October 2023. After this date, 

parking will be payable at the specified times. 

Any problems to Southwark Highways  

An explanation on how communication/this newsletter needs to be followed: 
1. The newsletter is emailed to parents/carers on the same day that the front page 

is circulated in paper copy. Please look out for your email.  
2. The newsletter is displayed on the Parents Noticeboard near the main school 

gate and in the school office for ease of access to the information shared 
3. The newsletter will share the PE days for each year group—the school needs to 

be able to adapt PE days and needs Parents/Carers to check each week 
4. Parents/carers can text Mr Robinson on 07944720606 to ask for any clarity 



 Please find below our School Development Plan Priorities for the year ahead which we present to governors for their approval 



 

Please tell us you are not losing 
out on free £150 cash every term 

for your child? 
 

Giving your child packed lunch is 
the same as turning down a free 

offer of £150 

Congratulations to Southwark and where                   
congratulations are due. 
Our local authority may frustrate us on occasions 
but they have repeatedly delivered on promises 
regarding Free School Meals; Holiday Food  
Vouchers and supporting Free Holiday Provision.  
Living in neighbouring boroughs in recent years 
would not have brought such benefits.  
Congratulations where they are due. 

& we should not forget that it is the Southwark Council’s Cost of Living Fund that has   
provided every child with their free uniform items at the start of the term.  

Another round of applause is due for this exceptional support. 



Our Bird in Bush School way of celebrating Black History and ensuring our        
children grow up as racially literate in all areas of their lives…. 

International Food! 
At Bird in Bush School we believe that Black History lessons should not be limited to a one month focus every year and then    
ignored for the rest of the year. At Bird in Bush School we have adapted our curriculum so we celebrate the contributions of 

every member of our school community for every day across the year. In this way, we celebrate Black History and our cultural 
diversity every month, as well celebrating all cultural backgrounds in our school…. which we refer to as being racially literate. 

 

We are therefore asking parents/carers to support sharing our plans for International Days and International Food       
celebrations with our children on set days across the term ahead. Please see overleaf for our ideas  



 

Please can you sign up for the International cooking days that we would like to offer to our 
children to celebrate our International diversity at Bird in Bush School.  

 
 

The idea is on this day in the playground, we share with our children foods of this country. 

We hope that we will have contributions from you should you not be able to attend on the actual day. For example, dropping 
off a dish to contribute. We will need flags and decorations as well if you can contribute these. 
 

We hope that we will have you signing up for countries represented in our school such as Afghanistan; Algeria; Bangladesh; 
China; Colombia; Ecuador; Eritrea; Ghana; Greece; Guyana; India; Ireland; Jamaica; Morocco; Nigeria; Poland; Portugal;       
Romania; Sierra Leone; Somalia; Spain; Syria; Ukraine; Uganda and Vietnam amongst others. All countries are encouraged to 
be celebrated by signing up for a special day.     Mr Robinson and Miss Eastwood have promised to lead the England day! 

If you are willing to cook dishes on a set date please inform Miss Patrice in the school office. Thank you  



Parents/Carer Survey 
Autumn 2023 

For 2023-2024, Bird in Bush School 
will undertake termly surveys to        

ensure we are taking your feedback 
about our priorities at the time. 

 
The Autumn Term focus will be 

providing for pupils’ mental health 
and well being at this time of            

considerable change for us all. 

What’s new at  
Bird in Bush School? 
 
Our aspiration to be even  
better in our school  
attendance… our target is  
now 97% 
 
New payment method  
Tap and Pay in the school Office  
& available on the School’s  
Management Information System,  
Arbor. Ready for paying for clubs,  
trips and pre/after school provision 

 

Bird in Bush School has  
 

… new school uniform 
Thank you for your support  

.. new school contact details—
office@birdinbush.southwark.sch.uk 
…. new website 
www.birdinbushprimary.co.uk 
…. new X and Instagram 
@birdinbushSE15 
 

…. same exceptional quality of 
education 
 

#exceptionaleveryday 

 


